
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 

SPARK SPARK 

SIUE "Bulletin" University Archives and Special Collections 

2-9-1970 

Edwardsville Bulletin: February 9, 1970 Edwardsville Bulletin: February 9, 1970 

Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 

Follow this and additional works at: https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville, "Edwardsville Bulletin: February 9, 1970" (1970). SIUE "Bulletin". 
23. 
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/23 

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the University Archives and Special Collections at SPARK. 
It has been accepted for inclusion in SIUE "Bulletin" by an authorized administrator of SPARK. For more information, 
please contact jkohlbu@siue.edu. 

https://spark.siue.edu/
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin
https://spark.siue.edu/archives
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin?utm_source=spark.siue.edu%2Fbulletin%2F23&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/23?utm_source=spark.siue.edu%2Fbulletin%2F23&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:jkohlbu@siue.edu


Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta ff o f  Southern Illinois University

Vol. 2 , No. 8 
February 9, 1970

"The Impact of Our Presence," a 20-minute filmed interview with Chancellor 
John S. Rendleman produced by University News Services, will be presented 
on KSD-TV, Channel 5, Sunday, February 15, at 11:30 a.m. Chancellor 
Rendleman reviews his first full year as head of a major urban-oriented 
metropolitan area university campus. He speaks frankly about curriculum 
innovations, physical plant development, the new School of Dental Medicine, 
sharply rising enrollment, and faculty-student-administrative relationships,

A new telephone tie line number linking the Edwardsville campus switch­
board with St. Louis has been installed. To call the campus from St. 
Louis you can dial 621-5168. The tie line number from East St. Louis 
to the campus is 875-8900. The tie line from Alton to the campus is 
462-1041.

The Board of Trustees has adopted the following resolution concerning 
University holidays:

"Resolved that effective in 1971 there be seven University 
holidays consisting of New Year's Day, Washington's Birth­
day, Memorial Day, Independence Day, Labor Day, Thanksgiving 
and Christmas Day, and that effective July 1, 1970, there 
be one additional floating holiday to be designated each 
year by the President on or before July 15 of the fiscal 
year in which it is to be observed."
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